
Security Credentials Section      
SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT BULLETIN

SECURITY BADGE OFFICE WILL BE OPEN 
THIS SATURDAY JUNE 15, 2024 

*** 7AM TO 12PM ***
300 ONLINE APPOINTMENTS ARE NOW OPEN!!!  

RESERVE YOUR APPOINTMENT NOW!!! 

Please be informed that the Security Badge Office will be 
OPEN for BADGING COUNTER OPERATIONS due to the 
high demand for badging services and the significant 
number of badges expiring by June 30th, 2024.  

The BADGE OFFICE will be prepared to perform the following 
transactions: 

 NEW FINGERPRINTS & RE-FINGERPRINTS  
 BADGE RENEWALS 
 TERMINAL ID RE-BADGE 
 NEW BADGES (Must Already have Custom Seal approval, if needed) 
 RETURN BADGES/DROP-OFFS 

REQUIREMENTS: 

 I9 DOCUMENTS (VALID & CURRENT – WITH COPIES) 
 SIGNED FINGERPRINT & BADGE APPLICATIONS 

Frances E. Bellot 
General Manager 
Security Credentials Section 
fbellot@lawa.org 
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